
GIBARDI FOR MAYOR

April 24, 2023

Dear Fellow Republicans,

I am running for Mayor of Marlboro and I’m asking for your vote on June 6 in the primary 

election! Choose early voting, vote by mail, or election day itself, but please vote for me!

Until June 2022, I served as Marlboro’s Republican Municipal Chairman. With your help, we 

were successful in electing three (3) Republicans to the Marlboro Township Council in 

November 2021. I am endorsed by these three Republican Council members - the Team of 

DiNuzzo, Milman, Qazi. 

Because of our leadership, the current administration is promoting a flat municipal budget 

with a zero-tax increase for this year. Because of our leadership, the communications 

infrastructure of Marlboro is being updated. Because of our leadership, the current 

administration is finally going to pave our roads.

These things are just a start!

As your Mayor, I will implement my plan for Marlboro.

My plan includes ordering an immediate review of all Township departments.

My plan will open our government to real transparency. We will address Township hours of 

operation. Covid-19 is no longer an acceptable excuse. We have the best employees, but the 

morale of our staff is lousy. That must change! Our staff members are Marlboro’s most 

important asset! 

I am very concerned about where our Township is heading. Over development is strangling 

Marlboro. We have ever-growing traffic jams at our intersections. It’s getting unbearable! I will 

investigate making changes to our affordable Housing Plan. We are mandated by law to 

comply with the Council on Affordable Housing (COAH). Marlboro’s Affordable Housing Plan 

is a mess! Reduce over development! To me, this is not just a campaign slogan! 

As mayor, I will investigate Term Limits for our elected officials. The other two Republicans 

running for Mayor are new to Marlboro. Their time will come, but not now. They need to 



become more involved within the community and gain experience first before governing our 

Township.

I’m excited that Republicans are beginning to get more involved in Marlboro. We are building 

for the future!

My running mate for Township Council is Heather MALONEY-PLANTAMURA. Heather is a 

teacher, a wife, a mother of three children, an investor, active in the community and in her 

Church. Knowing our town is paramount to governing Marlboro and Heather is ready to hit 

the ground running!

We agree that after 16 years in office, our current MAYOR NEEDS TO BE RETIRED! It’s time for 

a change!

I will implement my plan to reduce our debt and increase our revenues, taking politics out of 

it. My career working in financial services, as the Pres/CEO of a Federal Credit Union, has 

provided me with the experience needed to govern in today’s world. And I am not a lawyer! 

I’m electable! (As recent polling has indicated.) I have the knowledge to mount a formidable 

campaign for Mayor against a 16-year incumbent and 

I WILL WIN!

We ask for your support and your vote!

Thank you,

John C. Gibardi

Mayor Candidate
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